
                     ‘Belief and Confidence to Aspire’ 

             BEMERTON ST JOHN C.E.AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL 
      LOWER ROAD SALISBURY SP2 9NW 

 

Tel: 01722 322848  Fax: 01722 502992     Email: admin@bemerton-st-john.wilts.sch.uk    Website: www.bemerton.com  

Head Teacher: Mr Alun Richards   ●    Deputy Head: Mrs Claire Pearce 
 

 

  

 
 

Monday 19th November 2018 

Dear Parent /  Guardian,  

Parents Evening 

It was wonderful to see such a good turn out for parents evening last week. If you were unable to 

make the meeting please contact the office to arrange a convienient time to meet with the class 

teacher regarding the progress of your child. 

Consultation 

Thank you to those parents who managed to make the Magna Learnering Partnership consultation 

meeting with stakeholders on Thursday evening. The presentation and FAQs will be put as a link on 

the website for those who were unable to make the meeting.  

Remembrance Day 

Thank you so much for sharing your stories with us of relatives that were involved in World War 1. 

Due to the numbers and success of the stories from you, we are making a book based on this 

information. The work the children completed during the day is on display in the hall and the KS2 

corridor.  If any of you have any more stories please share them with Mr Price. If you are unable to 

come  please email hprice@bemerton-st-john.wilts.sch.uk  

Changes to Pick Up 

Just to clarify, if you have arranged for another adult to collect your child on a specific school day, 

please use the book in the reception area. We seem to be having numerous phonce calls at the end 

of the day which causes the phone lines to be blocked up and sometimes office staff unable to get to 

classes to let teachers know.  

Christmas Fete 

This year the FOBS Christmas Fete will take place on Friday 7th December 2018, at 2.30pm. This will 

take place at St Johns Place. If you are able to collect your children early then they can be realeased 

to attend with you. If you are unable to pick up until 3.15pm then children will be released as normal 

by the class teacher. The choir will open the Fete at 2.30pm as well as singing again at 3.30pm.  

Kidz Love Fit 

Kidz love fit have taken over the after school club at St Johns Place. Please contact Alex on 

07795026220 or email: info@kidzlovefit.co.uk  
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